
2015 Mid September Update

From: SNAKE RIVER FARM 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 9:45 PM
To: SNAKE RIVER FARM <Tom@snakeriverfarmmn.com>
Subject: A Short Mid September Update

Dear Friends, Neighbors and Customers
Fall Farm Day is Saturday, September 19, from noon until 5 p.m.
The weather will be beautiful.
I sent a detailed letter a few days ago. If you did not get that or if you have questions, please email me.
Remember to dress for a farm.
Solid shoes. Not sandals.
Denims are good.
A change of clothes for the kids to wear home is often a good idea.
A little about safety.
We do many things to make the farm a safe place for you to visit. Nevertheless, it is a working farm.
I cannot recall anyone ever being injured at a Farm day but that certainly is possible.
Please watch out for the kid’s safety and if an unsafe situation arises, supervise just as you would your 
own family.
I harvested for ground beef by the 1/10th last week.
If you ordered ground beef by the 1./10th and did not receive an invoice, you are on the schedule for the 
LATE harvest which will be in November.
I missed a couple of order changes on my spreadsheet and as a result there are 1/10th portions available 
now.
Let me know if you are interested.
There are chickens, ducks and rabbits available at Quality Meats now.
Call Nancy to arrange pick up.
Hog harvest starts in October.
I am making at least one metro delivery trip to drop off points each week.
If you can pick up your own meat great.
If you need help, email me AFTER Nancy calls to tell you your meat is ready.
Three eagles came by this morning to dream about your tasty chickens.
I attached a photo and short article about that.
I will post it to Facebook if I can figure out how to get the photo upright.

Hope to see many of you Saturday.
Best regards.
Tom
p.s. Email if you have questions.


